
Gary Sunderland
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Subject: January 2016 - Durham Engineers Club Meeting

 

 

The Durham Engineers Club Cordially Invites You 
to our Thursday, January 21, 2016 Meeting 

  

 Cyber Security Measures  
  

featuring guest speaker  
  

LTC Michael Slack, US Army Reserves  

    

  Register Now! 

 You can now pre-pay with a credit card or PayPal account as you 
register!  

Meeting time is at 6:00 pm.  

When 
Thursday January 21, 2016 from 
6:00 PM to 8:30 PM EST 
Add to Calendar 

  

 

Where 
Croasdaile Country Club 
3800 Farm Gate Ave 
Durham, NC 27705 

Dear Fellow Professional :   

  

Please consider this special invitation to attend our regular 
monthly meeting on Thursday, January 21, 2016 from 6:00 
to 8:00 PM. 

In 2004, Michael Slack joined the National Capital Region 
Cyber Protection Center, a part of the Army Reserve Cyber 
Operations Group, to serve as a subject matter expert for 
information security and computer network defense.  Over the 
past eleven years he has served in many capacities in the 
defense of our nation's information infrastructure.  Currently in 
charge of Cyber Protection Team 183, Lieutenant Colonel 
Slack has previously served on active duty as a cyber 
operations planner for the Joint Functional Component 
Command - Network Warfare, and as the director of operations 
for all US Army cyber security throughout Southwest Asia. 

 

Michael will speak about general trends in information security, 
as well as certain threats that exist in the environment, today.  
He will touch on matters that apply to our home lives, and will 
also talk of matters that affect our civil infrastructure in relation 



Driving Directions  

THANK YOU to our  

2015-16 Scholarship  

Sponsors: 
   

 

  

   

  

   

   

  

 

  
Happy New Year!   

Dues are due - $40 
  
 
  
 
  
Upcoming Meetings: 

  
Feb. 18 - Arles Taylor, Jr. 

Patent Law Reform 
  

March 17 - TBD 
   
April 21 - Plant Electrical  

Reliability 
 
  

  

to cyber defense. 

 

Over the past 27 years, Michael has served the Army 
throughout the United States, Germany, Kuwait, Iraq, Saudi 
Arabia, and Afghanistan.  Michael's awards include the Bronze 
Star, Meritorious Service Medal, and Army Commendation 
Medal.  In his civilian life, Michael is the Enterprise Storage 
Manager for the Duke Clinical Research Institute's Information 
Technology Department, where he has worked since 2000. 
 Michael is a 1993 graduate of the University of Minnesota with 
a degree in Political Science, and earned a Master of Science 
in Information Assurance from Norwich University in 2007. 

weather. 

 

Please click on the link below to register; the cost to 
attend is $25 for members and $35 for non-members. You 
can now pre-pay as you register with a credit card or 
PayPal account, mail a check, or pay at the door with cash 
or check. We cannot accept credit cards at the event. 

 
The price includes a buffet dinner at the Croasdaile Country 
Club. The buffet features a salad bar, and a variety of hot 
dishes; the food is excellent. Social hour is from 6:00 to 6:30 
pm and there is a cash bar. Dinner is from 6:30 to about 7:00 
and the seminar will begin about 7:00, the presentation will be 
about an hour followed by Q&A. 

 
One (1.0) PDH will be provided; a terrific bargain! Please join 
us for this great presentation by clicking on the "Register Now" 
link below, if you cannot attend please let us know as well, and 
feel free to forward this invitation to as many others as you 
would like using the button below. 
  

 

Register Now! 

Forward to a Friend ! 

I can't make it 

 

If you do not wish to continue to receive event invitations from 
the Durham Engineers Club please unsubscribe using the link 
at the bottom. The Durham Engineers Club has one meeting 
per month.  
  
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jennifer Buzun, PE 
Durham Engineers Club 
jbuzun@nc.rr.com 
919-560-4326*30292 
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